From:Planning

Sent:12 Nov 2021 12:14:56

To:Nicola.Evans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk,

Subject:FW: Discharge of conditions application - Church Farm, Church Road, Stockton

Attachments:2346 - 4B Discharge of conditions application.pdf, L2630Form027 england en (1).pdf, image001.jpg,
1image(002.jpg, image003.jpg, image004.jpg, 1mage006.jpg,

Nicola Evans
Customer Service Advisor
e nicola.evans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
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From: Kyle Garrett <kyle@garrettdesign.co.uk>

Sent: 10 November 2021 16:32

To: planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk

Subject: Discharge of conditions application - Church Farm, Church Road, Stockton

Hello

Please find attached discharge of conditions application for the above address for both the planning and listed building
planning permission.

Can you please contact the applicant for payment of the application fee.
Regards
Kyle Garrett

lan Garrett Building Design Ltd
The Store

4 Oakwood Mews

St Peters Street

LOWESTOFT

Suffolk

ENGLAND

NR32 2LS

T: 01502-511821
E: kyle@qgarrettdesign.co.uk
W: www.garrettdesign.co.uk

Company registered number 07140861

All email and documents scanned for virus. The information transmitted including any attachments is intended only for the exclusive use of the person(s) or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential and privileged material that may be subject to legal privilege. Any perusal, review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution,
reproduction or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient without the sender's prior consent is
unauthorised and strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your computer without
making any copies.

Please note:

Due to the ever increasing amount of emails that we receive our response time can vary, we do aim to respond as quick as
possible but sometimes a response the same day isn't possible. To help us if you can try limit emails we can get projects



moving along quicker for you and if you can give us some time once we send emails that would be really appreciated.
Thanks for understanding.



